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PRESIDENT’S MESSAGE 
 

Have you renewed your membership for 
the 2017—2018 year? Renewals are un-
derway now. You can help save AGA 
some money by renewing electronically.  
I do it that way and it has worked great 
for me! 
 
One way to take advantage of your 
membership is to participate in planning the activities of the 
organization. Join us at our Board meetings and see if it is of 
interest.  We meet the third Wednesday of the month at the 
Norseman Brewing Company about 5:00 PM. 

 
************ 
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2017 Upcoming Training Events 
Note that many events are available either in-person or via your computer system.  

For more information visit www.agacgfm.org.   
 

AGA Sponsored Education Events 

 Professional Development Training 
July 9–12 | Boston, MA or virtual| 24 CPEs 

Also Available in Virtual Attendance 

In-person training registration includes the opportunity to earn up to 24 CPE hours, en-
trance to the Exhibit Hall, all education sessions and official training event activities, three 
breakfasts, five refreshment breaks, three luncheons, three receptions and a registration 
tote bag. 

More info on Registration: 
https://www.agacgfm.org/PDT-2016/Registration.aspx#onsiteregistration 
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Upcoming Events for Topeka AGA 
April 20, 2017 – 1 CPE 

 
Alan Conroy—Executive Director of the Kansas Public 

Employee Retirement System 
 

Dianna Berry, KPERS Manager of Education and 
Training 

 

Faith Loretto, KPERS 457 Plan Manager 
 

Where are we today 
with KPERS, what ele-
ments are critical for us to 
plan our retirement, and what is all the talk about this 
KPERS 457 with Roth Option? 
 
KPERS has planned a triple whammy for us in April.  Alan 
Conroy will introduce the topics for the day and provide an 
overview of the KPERS System—where things stand to-
day.  He will be followed by Dianna Berry to provide criti-
cal information for those planning a future retirement un-
der KPERS.  As you know, KPERS has started a new ini-
tiative, the KPERS 457 with a Roth Option.  Faith Loretto 

will provide an overview of that program so you can identify the advantages for you and your 
family. 

 

AGA offers virtual attendance for many of its national events. Virtual attendance allows 
those with limited travel budgets to participate and earn CPE. 

Why Choose the Virtual Attendee Option? 

 No travel required — Watch key educational sessions in the comfort and convenience of 
your home or office. 

 Participate despite busy schedule or budget restraints — virtual attendance offers a 
full-scale online educational experience. 

 Earn CPEs — General sessions and selected popular breakout sessions are available via 
live-stream. 

 On-demand recordings — Virtual attendees have access to on-demand session re-
cordings for up to one year after the event at no additional cost. No need to alter your 
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This presentation was held in the Florentine Room of the Jayhawk Building on 
March 9, 2017.  Our speaker, Katrin Osterhaus, provided us an overview of the 
process used by auditors and the results of the audits.   

The primary purpose of the audits was to determine the ability of State agencies to 
avoid the embarrassment of many private companies that have been “hacked” giv-
ing up customer information such as social security numbers, birth dates, email ad-
dresses, home addresses and much more.  

Over the course of three years, the auditors asked routine questions, visited agency 
information technology centers, performed basic security analyses, and did some 
quiet security checks. These checks included sending fake email to employees to 
see if the employees would violate protocols if presented with an email that looked 
realistic.   

The findings included simple measures like locks on doors, identity checks of indi-
viduals trying to enter computer centers, and providing of information without ob-
taining identification of the requesting party. The most serious problem appeared to 
be the lack of change after repeatedly notifying the agencies of serious breaches of 
security.  The Legislature is responding to the information found by the audits. 

State Agencies and 
Internet Security 

A Report on 

Three Years of 
Agency Audits 
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Welcome Hope Barber! 
 
Hope Barber is a Budget Analyst for the 1st 
Infantry Division (1ID), HQ G8, Fort Riley, 
KS.  She has oversight of the programming 
and civilian pay operations of more than 
$226 million in resources annually in sup-
port of Army priorities at the direction of III 
Corps and US Army Forces Command.  
 
Mrs. Barber began her federal career in 
2013 at Ramstein AB, Germany as a 
Budget Analyst for the Department of the 
Air Force.  She served as the day to day fi-
nancial manager of the 603d Air Operations 
Center and resource advisor for 300+ personnel.  She then became Operations 
Budget Chief for the 86th Airlift Wing, where she led a diverse team of civilian, 
active duty and local nationals in providing financial support to Air Force units 
throughout Europe.  
 
Hope Graduated in 2002 with a BS in Business Administration with a concentra-
tion in Finance from Midwestern State University in Wichita Falls, TXf.  She re-
ceived her Master of Public Administration Degree from Bowie State University. 
 

Welcome to AGA and the Topeka Chapter! 


